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Congratulations Class of 2023!
Congratulations are in order to you, as you are nearly done with your Senior Year! You still have much left to do
and accomplish. Graduation is a major event and accomplishment in your life. You have worked long and hard
for the honor of participating in this event. We want this event to be a ceremony that reflects the respect
you deserve for this accomplishment. We ask for your help and cooperation in making this ceremony as
dignified as possible.




